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2nd October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Year 4 – Visit to London Sri Mahalakshmi Temple 
 
We are excited to announce a special educational trip to the London Sri Mahalakshmi 
Temple on Monday, October 14th. This visit aligns with our current Religious Education 
topic on Hinduism, providing them with a valuable opportunity to explore and understand 
this rich and diverse religion. 
  
The children will have the chance to visit the temple, learn about Hindu practices and gain 
deeper insights into the cultural and spiritual significance of the temple. This experience will 
greatly enhance their understanding of Hinduism which will coincide with their classroom 
learning. 
  
We will depart from school at 9:00 AM on public transport and we are expected to return by 
1:00 PM. You have the choice of providing your child with a home packed lunch or 
alternatively, a school packed lunch will be provided. Children will have their lunch in school 
once we have returned from the school trip.  
 
Also, we are looking for parent/carer helpers for this trip so if you are free on this day and 
would like to attend this trip could you please email the office at 
Office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, confirming your child’s name, your full name and your 
contact number. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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